
From: Jacki Baulch [mailto:jBaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 2 May 2017 3:52 PM 
To: Jessica Light; Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: AMOD; rachell@hsu.net.au; Leigh Svendsen; Kate Thomson; chrisk@business-sa.com; Sharlene 
Wellard; Scott Harris; Katie Biddlestone 

Subject: RE: AM2016/15 - Plain Language - Pharmacy Industry Award [ML-

Legal.2008724.FID21138] 

 
Dear Associate 

SDA, HSU and APESMA have had the opportunity to consider the minor changes proposed by the 
Pharmacy Guild in relation to the definition of a Pharmacy assistant / Dispensary assistant level 3. 

In order to assist the Commission to finalise this matter I write to conform that the interested unions 
are in a position to agree with the proposed changes outlined by the Guild in their email of 28 April 
2017. 

Regards 
 
 

Jacki Baulch 
Senior Industrial Officer 
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